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General Comment
I very strongly oppose sending ANY nuclear waste to ordinary garbage or hazardous waste dumps. We know 
that even minuscule amounts of radiated materials can damage health. It is totally unacceptable to send low-
level or any other nuclear waste to landfills.

The nuclear industry has always played down the dangers and the unimaginably long periods for nuclear 
materials to decompose to the point that they will not harm human health. This is precisely why our 
government should not have allowed their construction without a solution for their waste products.
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